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November 27, 2019 
 
K. Scherr 
Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on November 26, 2019 
resolved: 
 
That the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to review and report back with 
recommendations for providing higher order transit service and/or transit improvement 
projects to West London, including but not limited to potential modifications of the West 
Connection project that address: 
 
a)       options for higher order transit serving West London, including the extension of 
service further west; 
b)       local service integration opportunities; 
c)       additional road design alternatives along the corridor, including a review of lane 
configurations and options for phased delivery;  
d)       the possibility of a quick-start program that includes prioritized intersections with 
mixed traffic routes, 
e)       opportunities for park and ride;  
f)        the possible need for electric bus infrastructure; and 
g) the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to consult with the London Transit 
Commission on the matters identified in part a), above; 
 
it being noted that the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee received a 
communication, dated November 22, 2019, from B. Brock with respect to this matter. 
(4.6/22/SPPC) (AS AMENDED) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/hw 
 
cc: K. Paleczny, General Manager, London Transit Commission 

J. Dann, Director, Major Projects, Environmental & Engineering Services 
 SPPC Deferred 
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